
Fierté Multi Academy Trust  

Ankermoor Primary Academy 
Rene Road, Bolehall, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B77 3NW 

01827 213780. Email: office@ankermoor.org 

Headteacher: Mr Simon Russell 
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Dear parents,  

 

As the weeks have continued to pass, you have continued to support your child’s 

learning from home. We know how difficult this can be and would like to thank you for 

all your resilience and perseverance with this.  

 

To help further, over the next few weeks, we are going to support your child’s learning 

further by offering pre-recorded teaching sessions led by our class teachers. This will 

ensure that they are able to hear their teacher’s voice and are supported as much as 

possible. Please remember that these sessions can take a long time to put together so 

if there is a mistake or error, please bear with us – we are trying our very best.  

 

There may also be the opportunity for your child to connect face to face with their 

teacher and class mates using Teams. Until recently, we have been unable to see those 

at home therefore we are looking to enable the face-to-face function for assemblies; 

class meetings and where possible to support teaching needs. To be ready for this, 

you will need to sign the digital Acceptable Use Agreement to ensure you follow 

the strict guidance linked to this. Mr MacDonald will be sending this out ASAP. 

 

With everything new, there are training implications for both staff, children and 

parents therefore we will work together to support each other as we continue to 

develop our online learning journey. Remember, this is new to us all! 

 

If you have any questions or further thoughts please let us know and we will look to 

further develop and support you.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

                                                                           

 

 

Simon Russell     

Headteacher         

 

01827 213780 

 


